
NOTICE 1 

dated 23.09.2019 

 

Advertisers/ Bidders intending to participate in the Hoarding tenders of KoPT 

Estate Division bearing tender NIT Nos. KoPT/KDS/ LND/32 to  KoPT/KDS/ LND/39 

dated 23.08.2019 are requested to kindly note that pursuant to pre-bid meeting 

held on 16.09.2019, amendment of tender terms are under consideration. As 

soon as the same is finalized, addendum will be uploaded in the website. 

Accordingly, extension of due dates is also imperative and the revised dates for 

the same shall be indicated in the aforesaid addendum notice.  

It is, therefore, requested that the interested Advertisers/ Bidders may kindly 

keep a regular watch of KoPT/ MSTC website and keep in touch with the officials 

of KoPT till the said addendum is uploaded in the websites. 

 

 

Estate Manager (R&D) 

 

 


